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Regulatory Alert: Fiji VAT Rate Change from August 1, 2025  

July 30, 2025 

Background details  

The Fijian Government has announced that the Value-Added Tax (VAT) rate for taxable 
supplies previously subject to the rate of 15% will change to 12.5% from August 1, 2025. 

Accordingly, from August 1, 2025, FedEx fees (including shipping rates and surcharges), which 
were previously subject to 15% VAT, will now be subject to 12.5% VAT. 

For more details, please visit Fiji 2025-2026 National Budget Address: 
https://www.fiji.gov.fj/Media-Centre/Speeches/English/2025-2026-NATIONAL-BUDGET-
ADDRESS 

Q & A 

Q 1 - Why is there a VAT cut? 
A 1 -The VAT cut is contained within the 2025-26 National Budget. Please view the 2025-2026 
National Budget Address for more information: https://www.fiji.gov.fj/Media-
Centre/Speeches/English/2025-2026-NATIONAL-BUDGET-ADDRESS  
 
Q 2 - What fees are impacted? 
A 2 -All FedEx Express Fiji’s shipping fees and surcharges that were previously subject to the 
rate of 15% VAT.  
 

Timeline for implementation: August 1, 2025 
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